CLEF-

CHARLOTTE DOUGLAS*

INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

Addendum No. 4
Charlotte Douglas International Airport
ITB: AVIA 23-66
CELL PHONE LOT AUXILIARY LANE
Addendum #4 - 04/02/2024

This Addendum is hereby made a part of the contract documents and specifications of the
above referenced project. All other requirements of the original plans and specification shall
remain in effect in their respective order. Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by initialing
next to addendum by initialing next to its number on the “Execution of Bid” page of your Bid.

General Information:

e Please see the Rejection of Bids letter attached.
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CHARLOTTE DOUGLAS™
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

Rejection of Bids
Cell Phone Lot Auxiliary Lane Project

To: Marcus Jones, City Manager

From: Haley Gentry, Director of Aviation

cc: Jack Christine, Jeff McSwain, Ashton Watson, James Wally
Date: March 21, 2024

Re: Rejection of Bids for Cell Phone Lot Auxiliary Lane Project

Pursuant to Invitation to Bid (ITB) AVIA 24-18, Section 9, Subsection 9.4 — CLT’s Rights and
Options, the Aviation Department of the City of Charlotte (CLT) desires to exercise the right to
reject all Bids submitted on March 11, 2024, in response to this ITB, and respectfully
requests your approval of this action.

Aviation received two (2) bids in response to the ITB, both of which came in over budget. Rather
than rebid, CLT believes that it is now in the City's best interest to reject all bids and add the
project’s scope of work to another construction project. If the City Manager concurs, the
subsequent project with the expanded scope of work will be advertised sometime this Summer.

Please indicate your approval of this action by your signature below.
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